
  

2018-01-16  

No Tata 2018 member meeting on Jan. 21st
  

   

The Tata meeting of CHLS, that we hoped to hold in the shop of Rainbowchess will not be possible,
because this year, Rainbowchess doesn't have a shop in Wijk aan Zee.

It was planned for the 21th of January, when several foreign members are expected in Wijk aan Zee.
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